
 

 

Deacon’s Scholarship Award 

     A Living Memorial Scholarship Fund was established in the fall of 1976 for the purpose of assisting high 
school seniors or college students in financing their college or higher education endeavors.  Because there was 
not enough  memorial money to sustain it as such, the award was changed to the Deacons’ Scholarship Award 
in the fall of 1987.  The Board of Deacons is currently funded through envelope donations made on Commun-
ion Sundays and a portion of this is put into the Scholarship Fund. The fund also received some income as in-
terest from a bequest so designated as well as an occasional small bequest made through the Memorial Com-
mittee. 

     The Scholarship Fund is administered by the Board of Deacons through its Scholarship Committee.  This 
committee consists of the Treasurer and Deacons to be appointed by the Moderator. 

     In the spring (March/April) of each year the Board of Deacons will advertise the availability of this scholar-
ship award through the church bulletin and the Crossroads.  The Christian Education Committee will also be 
notified and asked  to relay the information to Senior High Fellowship and Senior High Sunday Class.  Those 
interested in applying  may pick up an application form (see attached) from the Church Office.  The completed 
application form must be returned to the Church Office or given to a member of the Scholarship Committee no 
later than mid-June of this year. 

     Once the deadline is passed, the committee will meet to consider the applications. Personal interviews may 
also be arranged if the committee so desires in order to clarify information presented on the application or to 
meet the applicants if they are not well known by the committee members. 

     The Scholarship Committee will make its recommendations to the board at the May meeting.  Upon board 
approval those receiving an award will be so notified and the awards will be given out on Graduation Sunday. 
 

The Scholarship Committee will be guided by the following criteria: 

 A.  Eligibility:  preferences in the following order: 

  1)  High School Seniors who are members of Kenmore Presbyterian Church. 

  2)  College students and post-high school students (vocational training, etc.) who are members 
   of Kenmore Presbyterian Church. 

  3)  The above who are not members but participate in Kenmore Presbyterian Church  
   organizations and/or activities. 

 B.  Priorities:  

  1)  Major emphasis: 

   a.  Current and past participation in the life and outreach of Kenmore Presbyterian Church. 

  2) Other considerations: 

   a.  Activities outside the church such as community and School. 

   b.  Financial need. 

 C)  Amount of Award:  * 

  1)  Maximum $400.00 

  2)  Minimum  $250.00 

 *  The amounts above could be changed by the Board of Deacons if the Scholarship  
 Fund increases significantly in future years. 

Please note: It is expected that the recipient(s) use the scholarship award towards school or  educational 
expenses. The award is not to be used for recreational or social expenses. 
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Please fill out this application and return to a member of the Scholarship Committee, or to the Church Office at  
2771 Delaware Ave. Kenmore, NY 14217.   

The decision of the Scholarship Committee will be announced in mid-June, and the awards will be presented on        
Graduation Sunday.  Questions or concerns, please contact the Church Office at 716-875-7600 (9-1 M, T,TH)   or a 
member of the Scholarship Committee.   
 

This Application Deadline is  June 2, 2019.  Late Applications Will Not Be Accepted. 
 
 

Name           DoB 
 Last    First     Middle 

Address 
 
 

Phone     Alt Phone   Email  
 
Are you a : (check one)    Current Educational Status: Date Achieved/Expect. 

Church Member – High School Student               Diploma/GED:  

Church Member – College Student                Vocational Cert.: 

Church Participant                 Degree/Other: 
 

1. Indicate your recent and past involvement in Kenmore Presbyterian Church by writing the number of years 
you have actively participated in the following: 

 

      Usher    Sunday School teacher/assist   Rummage Sale 
      Acolyte    Sunday School Participant   Babysitting 
      Bell Choir   Youth Fellowship    CROP Walk 
      Youth Choir   Vacation Bible School    Bazaar 
      Chancel Choir   Habitat for Humanity    Other Church Events 
      Deacon    Food Pantry/Fund Raising   Other 
      Elder 

 

2   List activities you have participated in outside the church (organizations, clubs, sports activities). 
 
 

3.  Have you received any awards of performed outstanding service for school, community, or church? 
 
 

4.  For what educational year are you applying? 
 

5.  What are your projected financial needs for the next school year? 

Tuition      Student Activities 
Room and Board     Transportation  
Books/Supplies     Other 
School Fees  
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6. Have you applied for Financial Aid through State, Federal, School or other sources? 

 

7. What other resources are you intending on using to meet these needs? 

8. Please write a paragraph or two detailing your vocational interests/plans, planned major, school/college 
you are planning to attend , and any other pertinent information the Deacons’ Scholarship Committee 
should know when we consider this application. 


